
 
FOR RELEASE ON 8/31/22  Contact: Russian American Student 

Association  

Website: www.ucfrussian.club 

Instagram: rasaucf 
 
Location: MSB 109 

Welcome Back, Knights! 

  

UCF- We hope you’ve had a great summer and a strong start to the fall semester.  

 

We’ve been assigned our meeting room- MSB 109. Meetings will be held every Wednesday at 

7pm. Previously, meetings were held every other week. This limited the time we’ve had to share 

all the resources our club has to offer. Now, we can host regular “conversation hours” to 

sharpen your Russian skills, movie nights, and various other activities.  

 

Our first meeting will be held on September 7th.  

 

 

 

### 
  

If you would like more information about this topic, please DM rasaucf on Instagram. 

 

 


